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Mount Wellington Cableway Co. Completes 
Response to Council Application 
 
 
Chair of the Mount Wellington Cableway Company, Chris Oldfield, said today that 

the company had completed its response to the Request for Further Information 

(RFI) from Hobart City Council in relation to the company’s Development 

Application (DA) 

“MWCC lodged the DA in June this year and over the last six months we have been 

ensuring that the responses we have developed in relation to the Council’s request 

for additional information were comprehensive and thorough,” Mr Oldfield said. 

The Company had engaged several additional expert consultants to address some 

of Council’s requests, such as determining whether the land designated for an 

access road was contaminated from the adjacent municipal landfill site. 

“Following a request from Council, we have agreed to defer lodging our response to 

Council until after the Christmas break as we believe to lodge this week would place 

undue pressure on Council staff during this holiday period.  

“We are pleased to work with Council to ensure our project is assessed properly 

and we have informed the Council that we will lodge the RFI response on Monday 6 

January 2020,” Mr Oldfield said. 
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